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VILLAGE MINISTRY, FOOD, 

AND FELLOWSHIP 

Last month we spent 

every weekend in 

villages teaching youth 

and children dances 

and dramas for 

Christmas. Every 

Christmas, instead of 

having a Christmas like 

you would in the 

States, the Christian 

people in Thailand, get 

together with their 

village or church and 

have Christmas 

together by having 3 

church services, eating, 

and singing. After the 

church services they 

then stay up until 

midnight sharing 

words of  

encouragement, singing, 

dancing and doing 

dramas. We also had a 

good time with our girls 

celebrating Christmas. 

They were overjoyed and 

very excited to put up a 

Christmas tree and to 

celebrate with prayer, the 

reading of the Christmas 

story form Luke 2 and gifts. 

Gifts are something that is 

new to them. They bought 

me a bunch of snack foods 

for Christmas which were 

delicious. We also partook 

in some village ministry in 

Gey's village along with 

having New Years. They 

have what you would call 

a watch night service.  

Be anxious for

nothing, but in

everything by prayer

and supplication,

with thanksgiving, let

your requests be

made known to God;

Phil. 4:6 NKJV 

 

Please pray with us for the

following needs to be met: 

 

Souls to be won 

 

Open Doors in the

community 

 

Church Planting 

 

Vehicle to be paid for 

 

Budget to be met 

 

Protection and Safety in our

travels 

 

Land for Building a Children's

Home 

 

Chiang Mai, Thailand
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Thailand Phone: +660985124034 

 

Promised Land Ministries 
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Louisville KY 40229 

USA Phone: +15025418656 

Email:

info@promisedlandministries.co 

Website:

www.promisedlandministries.co 

We spent 5 days in the 

village going from house 

to house praying and 

eating, sharing the word 

and eating some more. 

Your belly will not be 

empty. On New Years 

Eve we spent all day and 

night at the church.We 

stayed until 1:30am then 

got up in the morning at 

5am for New Years Day 

service. 

 I was able to preach the

first sermon in the village

for the year. We had

service for 3 hours and

then we ate some more.

It was cold outside but

that was okay because

we were worshiping God

together. Continue to

pray for us. We thank you

so much for your support.

Blessings! 

Village Ministry Photos

Village Ministry Continued

Jam, Jina, Gey, Jon 
Maggie, Fah, Yipsee


